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gree in P.E. from 
Northeast Louisiana 
University. He re
ceived a master's 
degree from Memphis 
State Universtity 
and is in the final 
stages of completing 
his Educational Doc
torate at the Uni
versity of North 
Carolina at Greens
boro. At Northeast 
Louisiana he was a 
member of the var
sity baseball team, 
student government, 
and lettermens cliib. 
He was a member of 
the graduate council 
at U N C - G, named 
Who's Who in Ameri
can Colleges and 
Universities, the 
Dean's List,'and has 
been editor of the 
southern district 
newsletter of the 
American Association 
of Health, Physical
Education and Recre
ation. Charpio is a 
water safety in
structor, instructor 
of safety and first 
aid, both sanctioned 
by the American Red 
Cross, and a foot
ball and basketball 
official.

Harold A. Her
zog, Jr. has been 
named an instructor 
in the Social and 
Behavorial Sciences 
Department. A Flor
ida native, Herzog 
received his Bach
elor ' s degree in 
Psychology from the 
American University 
of Beirut, Lebanon. 
He has also received 
his Master's degree 
in Psychology from 
the University of 
Tennessee this past 
Auaust.

Dr. William Hutt 
has been appointed 
assistant professor 
of Biology. Hutt, a 
Michigan natice, re
ceived his A.B. de
gree from Calvin 
College in Grand 
Rapids, and his MEd. 
and PhD degrees from 
the University of 
Georgia. While com
pleting his master's 
degree Hutt received 
a National Science 
Foundation fellow
ship and a fellow
ship from the Na
tional Defense Edu
cation Act. Hutt
has also published 
several articles in 
scientific journals.

William J. Mur
phy has been named 
assistant director 
of the social work 
program and instruc- 
i:or in the Social

and Behavorial 
Sciences Department. 
Murphy is a native 
of Connecticut, and 
received his Bach
elor's degree in 
English from Central 
Connecticut State 
College. He receiv
ed his Master's in
Social. Work from 
Virginia Common
wealth University 
this May. Murphy 
has worked with the 
State Health. Depart
ment and Community 
Organization of Vir
ginia, as a case
worker for the Rich
mond Department of 
Publis Welfare, as^ a 
caseworker for the 
Connecticut Depart
ment of Piablic Wel
fare, and the Office 
of Economic Opport
unity in New 
Britain. He also 
worked with the 
Hartford daily news
paper , Courant.

Susan Anita 
Murray, a native of 
Mars Hill, has been 
appointed 'an in
structor in the Phy
sical Education De
partment. Miss Mur
ray is a Mars Hill 
alumni, receiving 
her Bachelor of 
Science degree in 
Physical Education. 
She has received her 
Master of Science 
degree in Physical 
Education from the 
University of Tenn
essee. At Mars Hill 
she was named to 
Who's Who in Amer
ican Colleges and 
Universities, a mem
ber of the student 
government associa
tion, girls basket
ball, head cheer

leader , and was 
Football Queen. She 
is a Water Safety 
Instructor and a 
Water Safety Instru
ctor for the handi
capped, licensed by 
the American REd 
Cross. Miss Murray 
is a member of the 

■ American Association 
of Health, Physical 
Education and Recre
ation .

Robert Olaf Ab
bott, a former Mars 
Hill professor, will 
be returning to the 
campus as an in
structor in the Mod
ern Foreign Langua
ges Department.
Abbott received both 
his Bachelor's and 
Master's degrees 
from New York Uni
versity. A Virginia 
native, Abbott has 
studeid at universi
ties around the 
world, including the 
University of Paris, 
Dolmetsche Schule in 
Munich, and Univer
sity Central in 
Ecuador.

Also returning 
to Mars Hill is Noel 
James Kinnamon. Kin- 
namon has been named 
assistant professor 
of English. He is a 
native of North Carr 
olina and received 
his Bachelor's de
gree in English from 
Duke. A Phi Betta 
Kappa graduate, he 
was also a member of 
the Duke Glee Club, 
chorus, and chapel 
choir. He is com
pleting work on a 
Master's degree in 
English at the Un
iversity of North 
Carolina at Chapel 
Hill.
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MARS HILL - While 
some schools are com
paring their situa
tion to Old Mother 
Hiibbard, Mars Hill 
College likens its 
situation to that of 
the Little Old Lady 
in the Shoe. Ebr the 
third straight year, 
officials are ’ pre
dicting that enroll
ment records will 
fall. "We are being 
conservative when we 
predict 1550 stu
dents ," comments act
ing admissions direc
tor David Mathews.

This month the col
lege will begin its 
119th year with a 
completely new cur
riculum. Initially 
funded by a $ 100,000 
grant from the Kel
logg Foundation, the 
new competence based 
program is designed
to identify certain 
skill and knowledge 
levels which repre
sent the ideal intel
lectual, emotional, 
and psychological de
velopment of each 
student. It is the 
only such program in 
the state, and one of 
a handful in the 
nation.

This new approach 
will emphasize the 
accountability of the 
college in the pro
gress of each student,
and, more importantly, 
will recognize that, 
many different levels 
and capacities for 
learning exists with
in the student body. 
This means that each 
student will have an

WMHC
Manager of WMHC, 

Ernie Howard, has 
filed an application 
to the FCC for the ra
dio station at MHC. 
This procedure is long 
but WMHC has received 
their file number 
which is a good sign.

The radio station 
operates at 10 Watts 
FM at 90.1 on your ra
dio dial. It will co
ver the campus and 
town. WMHC plans to 
operate 12 hours a day 
and hopes to carry 
ballgames and local 
talent.
Howard commented 

that the staff would 
appreciate your under
standing in awaiting 
our license.

individualized ap
proach to his devel
opment. The end re
sult is that the col
lege will be able to 
certify that each 
s-tudent who receives 
a degree will be able 
to demonstrate pro
ficiency in his cho
sen area.
Officials contir- 

bute the rise in en
rollment to several 
factors. "We have a 
low attrition rate a- 
mong our returning 
students," comments 
Mathews, "and since 
expanding our staff, 
we have been able to 
respond quicker to 
more people than be
fore ." Mathews also 
credits the college's 
alumni with a more 
active role in iden
tifying prospective 
students.
Vice-president for 

academic affairs, Dr. 
Richard Hoffman said 
that the new curricu
lum is a key factor 
in the increased at
tendance and recog
nized several other 
programs which do not 
limit learning to the 
textbook and class
room. Foremost among 
these are extensive 
internship and co
operating programs 
which send students 
into the field for up 
to a year's exper
ience .
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idea for this album 
two years ago when he
first read the Jules 
Verne book. Journey^
to the Center of the
Earth. And turning 
it over and over in 
his mind throughout 
this time, while 
working on lining up 
musicians, ( he used 
the London Symphony 
Orchestra, the Eng
lish Chamber Choir 
and a small, non-fa- 
mous rock combo which 
he hand-picked ) fi
nally on January 18/ 
1974, the show began. 
It was divided into 
orchestrated and non- 
orchestrated halves/ 
punctuated by film 
clips and narration 
by actor David Hem- 
mings. It is an al
bum that has been a 
long tim in the mak
ing by this keyboard 
wizard of Yes but it 
proves to be worth e- 
very minute put into 
it. With this albxom/ 
Wakeman declares his 
independence from YeS 
and insures his own 
individual success.
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